
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (BUN-SGOIL SHLEITE ) 
(20MPH PART-TIME SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2023 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council proposes to make an 
Order in terms of Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 entitled 
as above.  
 
When the Order comes into effect a Part Time 20mph speed limit on the A851 
Broadford- Armadale Pier Road at Bun-sgoil Shleite will come into effect.  
 
A copy of the draft Order, plan and the Authority’s Statement of Reasons for 
proposing to make the Order and the The Highland Council (Sleat Primary 
School) (20mph Part Time Speed Limit) Order 2006 which will be revoked in 
full should the new Order come into force can be inspected at Broadford 
Service Point and Registration Office, Old Corry Road, Broadford, Isle of 
Skye, IV49 9AB during opening hours Tuesday – Friday 10:30 – 14:00. 15:00 
– 17:00, from the 8th June 2023 to 7th July 2023.  Documents may also be 
found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and selecting “Road Safety 
Consultations” or by emailing road.safety@highland.gov.uk, calling 01349 
886601 or writing to Ian Graham, Road Safety Officer, Road Safety Team, 
Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 
 
All objections to the proposal must be made in writing and must specify the 
grounds of objection and should be delivered to, or posted to reach the 
undernoted, not later than 10th July 2023 to the following: 
 
Ian Graham, Road Safety Officer, Highland Council by email at 
Road.Safety@highland.gov.uk or in writing to Ian Graham, Road Safety 
Officer, Road Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 
 
8th June 2023 
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